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SVP 

Congratulations to 

SVP's entire PreK 

staff for being 

recognized as the 

2022 NMSBA 

Student 

Achievement 

Award recipients!!  

 

WME 

Ms. 

Higginbotham's 

musicians are 

learning to play 

rhythmic patterns 

on various types 

of 

drums/percussion 

instruments. 

 

 

UPCOMING   

 

May 2    RHS Golf to District Competition 

 

May 3    RHS Academic Awards @ 5:30 p.m.   

                 Ruidoso Convention Center 

 

May 7    RHS Track & Field District Meet in Silver City 

 

 

Lady Warrior Softball and Warrior Baseball schedules to 

be determined after this weekend’s games.  Stay tuned. 

 

 

May 21 Graduation of the Class of 2022 

                10:00 a.m. Horton Stadium 

RMSD Update 

 

Dr. Bickert 

Superintendent 
 

Right now! We say goodbye to April and hello to May!  

Unfortunately, for most reading this, May will become longer 

by 2 days.  After discussions with the New Mexico Public 

Education Department (PED) regarding the two instructional 

days missed because of the McBride Fire, we are required to 

add these two days back to our instructional calendar.  

Therefore, we will have school (Grades 1st – 11th) on 

Thursday and Friday, May 26th and 27th.  These will be 

normal school days.  

I would like to send a shout out to our band and choir students 

for an outstanding performance last night at their sping concerts 

and an early “congratulations” to all RHS students who have 

earned an invitation to Tuesday night’s Academic Awards 

ceremony, which will be at the Ruidoso Convention Center this 

year.  Our Tepee Lounge students will again provide the 

wonderful refreshments. 

It may seem early, but registration is open and ongoing for both 

Pre-K and Kindergarten for August.  Currently, only 5 openings 

remain for Pre-K.  Contact Sierra Vista Primary School for more 

information. 

Once again, we will be under severe fire weather conditions this 

weekend, so please be careful and safe!  Dr.B. 

 

 

 

RMS 
 

Ms. Cortez’ 6th 

grade scientists 

created fossils 

using Plaster of 

Paris, while her 7th 

grade scientists 

investigated 

chemical reactions. 

RHS 
 

RHS students 

interested in 

careers in the 

health care 

industry attended 

the UNM Health 

Symposium.   


